
46 People present. 
The meeting was called to order at 2 PM by DCM David S., the meeting was opened with the Serenity Prayer, 
and District 90 Preamble. 
Host group Fresh Start was introduced and thanked for their service. Lance read Step 2, Wes read Concept 2, 
and Chris read Tradition 2. 
ALT DCM Annette C. called the roll. Jasper Inside Out Group and New Life Group were noted for addition to 
roll call. There were some issues with the district position roll call. These were noted for corrections. 
Secretary Chris H meeting notes for January GSR meeting were read and accepted. 
Treasure Keri H. Beginning balance $14,726.41, ending balance $14,624.19, and adjust balance $5,163.19. 
The report was read, and questions answered. 
Registrar Dave H. Reminder to sign guest list, and turn in group change forms. Paul G. was announced as 
Pecan Grove GSR. 
Reports 

David S. DCM submitted report from SETA convention. 
Ray F. TFC Chair asked for volunteers and submitted a flyer requesting help at treatment facilities. 
Questions were asked about sobriety requirements. Contact Ray F. or Chris S. TFC committee for 
more information. 
Rocco M. CFC Chair asked for help bringing meetings to correctional facilities. Announced Federal 
Prison System (BOP) orientation is coming up in March. Contact Rocco M. or George M. CFC 
committee for more information. 
Amanda T. PI/CPC Chair submitted report. 
Lois R. Archive Chair submitted report. Please bring obituaries for archiving. 
Frederick M. Webmaster submitted report. He is working on getting committee members lined up with 
the email addresses on the http://aadistrict90.org website. Informed the group about the Meeting Guide 
app provided by http://aa.org . Reminder to please send meeting changes to District and Intergroup via 
change forms. Suggestion was made to add 4 AA related websites to the newsletter. 
Aliciea M 2025 Convention Co-Chair submitted report. Convention planning is moving along. 
Hospitality and Door Prize chair still needed. Please pre-register. 
Jan D. 2025 Convention Treasurer submitted report. Account balance $3,161.80. Please pre-register. 
Lisa Q. 2025 Gratitude Dinner submitted report. Venue tentatively at Westgate Baptist Church 
November 8th Beaumont Tx. Asked for food suggestions. Submit suggestions to Don P. or Lisa Q. 
Gratitude Dinner committee. 

New and Old Business: 

Hope Group to host GSR meeting in November. 
Open positions announced: 

Secretary and Alternate 
PI/CPC Alternate 
Grapevine Alternate 

Kirbyville Group will discuss with their group, about hosting traditions workshop. 
Location of area assembly in April 5th was discussed a map and information was provided. It will be at San 
Jacinto College North Campus 5800 Uvalde Rd, Houston, TX 77049. Zoom meetings available. 
Availability of District 90 Zoom meeting was discussed. See http://aadistrict90.org 
Tony mentioned Jim B Finance Chair should present 2026 budget in April to be voted on in July. 
David S.DCM stated area delegate will come in April for presentation. April business meeting will be 
postponed to the May meeting to allow delegates time to present. Motioned and accepted. 
Julian reminded group that if you are a committee member with a $600 budget, you should attend Area 
Assembly. It is the purpose of the budget item. 

 

David S 
District 90 DCM 


